March 15, 2012

DSI Deputy Director Christine Rozek 375 Jackson Street Saint Paul MN 55101

Dear Christine,

At our March 5, 2012 board of directors meeting our board passed a resolution in support of Paul's Lounge doing business as Saint Paul Saloon at 1045 Hudson Road application for Liquor-Outdoor Service Area Patio license to be added to their existing licenses.

Neighbors and the police have told us they are pleased with the changes at the bar since the new management (Saint Paul Saloon) has managed the bar.

Please call me if you need more information at 651-772-2075.

Sincerely

Karin DuPaul
Community Organizer

cc. Kathy Lantry Larry Zangs Jeff Fischbach